April 13, 2006
Mr. Stephen Bushey
DeLuca-Hoffman Associates, Inc.

P.O. Box 403

Portland, ME 04113

RE:
Amendment to the Roundhouse Expansion, 125 Presumpscot Street


ID #2005-0088, CBL #425-A-002

Dear Steve:

This letter is to confirm the revision to the approved site plan for the Roundhouse expansion has been approved by the Planning Authority. The approved revision is for ten additional spaces, improved traffic circulation/layout, and curbing/utility changes. 

If you have any questions regarding the revision please contact Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator, at 874-8632 or by e-mail at jayjr@portlandmaine.gov.

Sincerely,

Alexander Jaegerman

Planning Division Director

cc: 
Sarah Hopkins, Development Review Services Manager

Jay Reynolds, Development Review Coordinator

    
Marge Schmuckal, Zoning Administrator

Inspections Division

     
Penny Littell, Associate Corporation Counsel

     
Fire Prevention
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